A weekly e- newsletter from Samt Peters P -

Here are some of this week's goings on at Grand & Warren... January 19, 2017

Vox to Perform at All-Male Choral Festival

Join Vox, along with choral ensembles from Delbarton, Bergen Catholic, Seton Hall Prep, and
Rutgers University, for an All-Male Choral Festival, at Delbarton next Saturday, January 28!
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Join Vox, along with choral ensembles from Delbarton, Bergen Catholic, Seton Hall Prep, and
Rutgers University, for an All-Male Choral Festival, at Delbarton on Saturday, January 28!

HOR? xr.L

¥in

aa'

‘:" S “
g ’.. ‘—*"'5; R
P/(I\H( IPA!FIN(‘ F(bl IBEES

Bergen C qt}lnhc Men's Yotal Effembl&Barbata Per: uno,hlrumr 4 -
Delbarton S¢hool Schela Cancorum, David Blazier, Director
Seton Hall Prrp C Tonians, Théresa Neglia, Diréctor lrts@d e I ba rton
St. Peter’s Prep Vox, Emily Fencik, Director
Fmturing The Rutgrh Lvni\'cr.\it)‘ Glee Club, Dr. Patrick Gardner, Director

’ . $6 Student / $12 Adult YO
B ;’ . Tickets can be reserved at Follaw s ddomartanaris!
r! -
’f ' delbarton.org/music 973/538.3231

- !.
0N SCHOOL * 230 Méngham Rogd « Momﬁlmm NJ
L= ~~ 4N

click for tickets!

Start Date:
Saturday, January 28, 2017 - 7:30pm




Theology on Tap: The Spirituality of Wine ~

Samt Peter Prep

b

Spensored by the
Alumni Spiritualicy Commirtree

Basketball Homecoming Set for February 11!

Save the date for the next installment of Theology on Tap,
sponsored by the Alumni Spirituality Committee. Join us
on Monday, February 6, at 6:30 p.m. as we discuss "The
Spirituality of Wine." We'll be reflecting on passages from
the Old and New Testaments, learning about wine from
Tony Verdoni, '60, and enjoying a glass or two (for guests
21 and up, of course).
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All alumni who have played Prep Basketball or participated in the McGovern Tournament are
invited to a basketball homecoming as we celebrate Prep's final game of the regular season.
Join us on Saturday, February 11 for an alumni scrimmage, McGovern reception, and the
Marauders’ regular season finale vs. Rutgers Prep.

l The event is free, but a suggested donation to the John McGovern, '80 Memerial Scholarship

MurciaM@spprep.org

would be greatly appreciated. For planning purposes, we ask that you RSVP to

JOINUS FOR A
PREP BASKETBALL -
McGOVYERN HOMECOMING!

Come home to Grand & Warren and support the
Marauders as they close out the regular season. It's
the perfect time to catch up with old friends and
teammates, and celebrate Prep Basketball past and
present!

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY Il
PREP Vs RUTGERS PREP
e Alumni Scrimmage 10 a.m.

* McGovern Reception 11:30 a.m.

e Game time 1 p.m.

There's no charge for the game or the reception, but
we ask that you consider a tax-deductible donation to
Prep’s John McGovern, ‘80 Memorial Scholarship.

For planning purposes, please email Mike Murcia, ‘08
at MurciaM@spprep.org if you plan to attend!




